

Kentucky High School Athletic Association

2280 Executive Drive ° Lexington, KY 40505 www.khsaa.org ° (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

MEMORANDUM

То:

Superintendent, Principal, and Athletic Director

Hancock High School

From:

Darren Bilberry, Assistant Commissioner

Date:

April 25, 2011

Subject:

Review of the Resubmission of Title IX Forms

The KHSAA has received your re-submission of additional Title IX information requested after the initial review of your 2010-2011 Audit Report. The information submitted is found to be satisfactory; no further information or action is necessary at this time.

Keep in mind that your permanent Title IX File at the school must be kept current with information pertaining to your athletics program. Copies of this and all other KHSAA required documents should be part of this file and are subject to "open records requests".

If we could be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call anytime.